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23rd October 2017 
 
PRESS STATEMENT 
by Dato’ Ir. Jaseni Maidinsa, 
Chief Executive Officer, 
PBA Holdings Bhd (PBAHB) and  
Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) 
 
WATER WORKS TO REPLACE NRW FLOW METER:  
OVERNIGHT 8-HOUR SCHEDULED WATER SUPPLY 
INTERRUPTION IN TAMAN SERI JURU AND A SECTION OF 
THE BUKIT MINYAK INDUSTRIAL PARK THIS WEEKEND 
 
• 10.00pm on Saturday, 28/10/2017 – 6.00am on Sunday, 29/10/2017. 

 
• Affected: 3,600 people in Taman Seri Juru and 100 trade 

consumers in Bukit Minyak (factories). 
 

• Reason: Replacement of a 600mm electromagnetic flow meter to 
enable accurate measurement of non-revenue water (NRW). 

 
PENANG, Monday (23/10/2017): Water works to replace a non-revenue 
water (NRW) measurement meter will be carried out near the junction of 
Jalan Bukit Minyak and Jalan Perindustrian Bukit Minyak this weekend. 
 
A new 600mm electromagnetic flow will be installed to accurately measure 
non-revenue water (NRW) losses in the Bukit Minyak Industrial Park.  
 
To enable meter replacement works, Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau 
Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) must temporarily “shut down” an existing 600mm 
MS (mild steel) water supply pipeline in the area. 
 
The shutting down of this 600mm supply pipeline will cause a scheduled 
water supply interruption, from 10.00pm on Saturday, 28/10/2017, to 
6.00am on Sunday, 29/10/2017. 
 
This scheduled water supply interruption will affect 3,600 residents in 
Taman Seri Juru and 100 factories in the Bukit Minyak Industrial Park. 
 
Please refer to the map in ‘Appendix A’ that shows the affected areas. 
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Affected consumers are kindly advised to store sufficient water for 
overnight use. 
 
The meter replacement works have been scheduled on an overnight basis, 
and over a weekend, to minimise inconveniences to consumers. The 
installation of the new 600mm electromagnetic flow meter is necessary to 
ensure precise NRW management in the Bukit Minyak Industrial Park.  
 
Please remember to store sufficient water for use from 10.00pm on 
Saturday, 28/10/2017 to 6.00am on Sunday, 29/10/2017.  
 
PBAPP deeply regrets any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
Thank You. 
 
Dato’ Ir. Jaseni Maidinsa, 
Chief Executive Officer, 
PBA Holdings Bhd (PBAHB) and  
Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) 
______________________________________________________ 
 
Issued by : Puan Syarifah Nasywa bt Syed Feisal Barakbah 

Corporate Communications Unit 
Tel   :  04-200 6607 
Email  :  syarifah@pba.com.my 
 



Appendix ‘A’: 
WATER WORKS TO REPLACE NRW FLOW METER: 
OVERNIGHT 8-HOUR SCHEDULED WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION 
IN TAMAN SERI JURU AND A SECTION OF THE BUKIT MINYAK 
INDUSTRIAL PARK THIS WEEKEND. 
 

10.00pm on Saturday, 28/10/2017 - 6.00am on Sunday, 29/10/2017.                           
           
             Affected Areas
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